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Sheriff J. Al Cannon, Jr. selected to National Domestic Communication  

Executive Advisory Board  

 

(Charleston County, SC) In September 2016, Charleston County Sheriff Al Cannon was 

nominated by the Major County Sheriff’s Association to replace Sheriff Rich Stanek, Hennepin 

County Sheriff’s Office in Minneapolis on the National Domestic Communications Assistance 

Center Executive Advisory Board (EAB). The nomination process began under former United 

States Attorney General Loretta Lynch’s Administration, and was finally approved by the current 

United States Attorney General Jeff Sessions on February 21, 2017.   

The National Domestic Communications Assistance Center (NDCAC) is a National center,  

organized under the Department of Justice (DOJ), designed as a hub for technical knowledge 

management that will facilitate the sharing of solutions and know-how among law enforcement 

agencies, and strengthen law enforcement's relationships with the communications industry. The 

NDCAC will leverage/share collective technical knowledge and resources of law enforcement on 

issues involving real-time and stored communications to address challenges posed by advanced 

communications services and technologies. 

The NDCAC, located in Fredericksburg, Virginia, opened in early 2013. The NDCAC facility is 

staffed with technical experts dedicated to supporting the law enforcement community. It also 

accommodates technical training sessions and meetings between law enforcement and industry. 
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